
Letter from your Secretary: 
Hello everyone, welcome back from Thanksgiving Break! I know there’s a lot of stress with finals coming
up, but we’re almost there! There’s only a few weeks until Winter Break and I know we can make it
through them. Not to mention the Winter Concert on the 15th, which I hope everyone is very excited for.
Check the website bellaire.org for more info, and see you next month! - Ryan F.

Cookie Decorating Social on the
1st!

Winter Concert Dress Rehearsal
is on the 14th

The Winter Concert is on the
15th!!! 

Winter Break!!

Important AnnouncementsBirthdays!
Jack C. 12/5

Destiny C. 12/13

Lillian B. 12/22

Jayla R. 12/30

instagram: @bellairehschoir 
twitter: @BellaireHSChoir
tiktok: @bellairehschoir
choir website: www.bellairechoir.org
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Sing on Linear
Concert 6:30-
7:30p


